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Executive Cabinet 

 
This policy is in response to the following statement in PASSHE Guidelines for the 
“Faculty Professional Development Council (FPDC) Annual Grant Program”:  “Eligibility 
of part-time or temporary faculty to participate in these grant programs is at the 
discretion of the university.” 
 
At Millersville University, all regular faculty (full-time and part-time) are eligible to 
participate in the FPDC grant programs. 
 
However, consistent with Millersville University’s internal Faculty Grants Committee 
guidelines, regular part-time (RPT) faculty are not eligible for release time. 
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